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Far South Coast Stage 2 Rugby League Gala Day 2022 
Wednesday, May 18, 2022 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Merimbula Public School has entered teams in the Far South Coast Stage 2 Rugby League Gala Day to be held on 
Thursday June 2nd at Pambula Beach Sporting Complex. Your child has expressed interest in playing as part of either 
the modified tackle or tag competition. All games are non-competitive (i.e. no scores kept) and the object of the day is 
to have fun. Students will need to provide their own shorts (school shorts or any other suitable are okay), socks and 
boots. Mouthguards are compulsory and headgear is highly recommended for those playing in the tackle competition. 
Students can wear moulded sole football boots if available. Students wearing shoulder pads must wear official and 
approved rugby league pads. Students with Asthma/anaphylaxis/medication must have provided such to the school, 
with their Action Plan. 
The day will run from 10am-2pm and students will travel to the ground by bus from school. The cost for the bus is $5.00. 
All teams will have a minimum of three games. The referees will be high school students who are either accredited with 
the local league or have completed a ‘Beyond the Goal Posts’ program. 

Please complete and return this note to school by Friday, May 27, 2022 and make payment via the “PAYMENTS” tab on 
our website at: https://merimbula-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/  

I acknowledge that this event/activity is required to be held in accordance with any current NSW Health COVID-19 Public 
Health Orders and the NSW Department of Education’s policies and procedures. I acknowledge and accept that there is 
a risk that my child may be exposed to COVID-19 whilst attending and participating at the event. I confirm that my child 
will not attend if displaying any symptoms of illness and/or if directed to isolate under NSW Health orders. 

Craig Morris 
Rugby League Co-ordinator 
  _____________________________________________________________________________________________ 

Far South Coast Stage 2 Rugby League Gala Day Permission Note 2022 
Please return to the office by Friday, May 27. 

Dear Mr Morris, 

I give my child_______________________________________________________ of class _______ permission to 
participate in the Far South Coast Stage 2 Rugby League Gala Day at Pambula Sporting Complex - Thursday, June 2 2022. 
While I appreciate the efforts made by the school to minimise the possibility of injury, I understand that there will remain 
some degree of risk inherent in participation in what is essentially a body contact sport. I understand that the wearing 
of a correctly fitted mouthguard is mandatory in all tackle games.  

I understand that transport to and from the ground will be by bus at a cost of $5.00, and that my child needs to provide 
their own boots/mouthguard and that headgear is highly recommended. In the event of injury or illness, I authorise the 
seeking of such medical assistance on my behalf that my child may require. I have made the $5.00 payment for the bus 
via the school website. RECEIPT NUMBER: _________________ 

Special needs of my child of which you should be aware are: _______________________________________________ 
 

Parent/Carer Name: ____________________________________________ Signed: _____________________________ 

Date: ___________________________________________________ Phone: __________________________________ 

https://merimbula-p.schools.nsw.gov.au/

